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31st March 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On the penultimate day before we break for Easter on 1st April 2022 at 3pm, I would like to thank you for 
all for your support during this busy Spring Term.  It has been a pleasure to receive such positive 
feedback on parents’ evenings, trips and charity events.  I also hope that you feel well informed about 
your child’s academic progress once all reports are received. 
 
As a school, we always ask parents to help us to maintain the high standards of uniform, attendance, 
academic progress, and personal development that have been very strong over many years.  We would 
like to sincerely thank our parent body for your help and support over what has clearly been a very 
difficult 2 years for everybody. As most of the measures introduces during this time will end during the 
Easter holiday, we ask that you reinforce our expectations at home and continue to support us in school 
as we continue to drive up standards, thank you once again for your support. 
 
The Summer Term will see a return to normal public examinations for all subjects and Y11 and Y13 
students are working incredibly hard to meet the challenges of these. We are extremely proud of them 
and hope they will be revising hard over the next two weeks. 
 
We will also be able to give you further information very soon about our new school build which begins 
on 5th August 2022.  The plans are virtually complete, and we remain extremely excited about our future 
school. 
 
Similarly, I will share with you early in the new term details of when and where you can collect your new 
items of uniform ready for September 2022. 
 
School will re-open for pupils on Tuesday 19th April 2022 and on behalf of the staff, pupils, and 
governors at Deyes, I wish you all a wonderful Easter 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Victoria L Beaney  
Head of School  
  
 
 
 
   


